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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

INTERESTED IN PLAYING AN INSTRUMENT? 

 

Although pupils will not be able to have peripatetic instrumental music lessons during school time in 

Terms 1 and 2, Lincolnshire Music Service (LMS) are investigating whether or not they will be able 

to offer virtual lessons outside of school time.  To allow them to draw up their plans they do need 

to know how many children might be interested in accessing such lessons. 

 

LMS have a new way of registering for lessons and for invoicing.  Should you wish to register your 

child(ren) for after school lessons please follow the instructions in the attached letter.  At present 

the only instruments available to learn for Bourne Abbey pupils are those that pupils have studied 

in previous years.  If the instrument you wish your child to learn is not listed please do get in 

contact and we will investigate whether lessons are possible. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S L Buttress 

Head of School 

 

 
 


